

Goshen Community Schools

James H. DuBois, Superintendent

January 9, 2024

Mr. Clifton French REAL News LLC cyorkfrench@gmail.com

Mr. French,

As part of human resources best practices, Goshen Community Schools does not grant interviews or comment on personnel.

The school corporation can confirm that Lavonne Shetler was hired as a Language Arts teacher on January 6, 2014, and the school board accepted her resignation from that position at its January 8, 2024, regular meeting.

Thank you for your interest in Goshen Community Schools.

Sincerely,

Jamés. H. DuBois